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Hello Misty,
Please disperse this message to members of the committee related to HB 2469.

My name is David Thanes, I live in Medford. 
I am a long time Oregon resident and I am concerned with the risk of ecologic contamination from GMO crops.
I support and urge you to carefully consider supporting HB 2469 so that GMO infiltration can be checked and GMO
free zones may be established.
The rights of individual farmers to protect their crops from pollen migration from GMO fields seems logical,
reasonable, and just.
Please support HB 2469.

Thanks for your consideration.
David Thanes, 1143 Mira Mar Ave , Medford Oregon
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